
Dear Friends & Supporters, 
 
This “Support the Troops” effort would not be possible with out the care and support of people like 
you. The attached thank you card is from the American Red Cross, located at one of our military bases 
at Camp Arifjan, Kuwait. As you can see, we are making a difference. Just letting them know that there 
are people back home thinking of them, is a big deal. We try our best to send them items they need, and 
request, including telephone calling cards that they can use to call home. So far we have sent over 
80,000 – 60 minute phone cards to our troops on land and sea. Thanks again to everyone who helps. 
 
Lloyd 
 
 

 


